
Thank  you for this opportunity to testify.  
Join me in opposing SB 554.
Please consider our need for self protection, especially when law enforcement just can't always be with us when needed.  Law 
abiding citizens should be able to exercise their natural right to bear arms.  The following article demonstrates this fact.  

https://www.foxnews.com/us/louisiana-shooting-spree-leaves-3-dead-armed-citizens-credited-with-saving-lives

Thank you.


